
 

THE DOLPHIN NEWSLETTER 
A Cambridge International & STEM Magnet    Principal: Mr. Errol Evans 

 

Principal’s Message: 

Welcome to the 2022-23 school year! I am thrilled to have you as 
members of our Dolphin family. ☺ 

This year’s focus theme is “Mission Possible – Together we all 
make mission Possible”. We are on a mission to Efficacy, 
Empowerment and Engagement. and stability for social 
awareness, emotional health, student achievement, 
extracurricular fun, and activities and more! Please know that you 
can count on us to light the way to success. We are so excited for 
this journey together! 

This newsletter will give you some general information about the 
school in the virtual world and the school on campus, so we are 
prepared for everything!  I certainly hope to be back on campus 
as soon as possible!  WE MISS YOU!   

Parents, I encourage you to join our team through SAC and/or our 
PTO.  We will be hosted these meetings monthly and your 
participation is critical to school and student success!   

Lastly, take a moment to calendar the important date. Our Open 
House will be held on Thursday, September 8, 2023. Other key 
dates will be posted on our website. Please visit our website at 
www.silverlakesmiddle.com.   

I am always available if you should have any questions. I look 
forward to an amazing year!  Everyone will make the  for each 
other at SLMS! 

Errol A. Evans, Principal 
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Uniform Information - In School Only 

Silver Lakes Middle is a unified uniform school.  Students must 

adhere to the uniform policy daily. 

Shirts:  COLLARED shirts in solid colors – blue, black, grey, white 

and green ONLY.  No logos or patterns are permitted.  

Pants/Skirts/Shorts: Navy Blue, Black, Khaki or Gray. No Jeans will 

be allowed this year.  NO JEANS or SHORTS/SKIRTS. 

*Students may wear solid colored sweat jackets without hoodies.  

For safety reasons, hoodies/head gear and slides are not permitted 

to be worn during the school day. Earbuds must be worn with one 

ear open to hear directions and announcements. (safety first!) 

*For safety reasons, slides and slippers are prohibited. 

QUESTIONS?   Call 754-322-4600 – we are happy to assist! 

 

 

MEET THE TEAMS!!! 
 

        6th Grade – Mrs. Orinthia Dias, Administrator and Mrs. Starks, Guidance Director 

7th Grade – Mr. Armando Alejo, Administrator and Mrs. Bryan, Guidance 

  8th Grade – Mrs. Candace Goode, Administrator and Mrs. Daniels, Guidance 
 

We are all here for YOU!  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Important Phone Numbers: 

Main Line – 754-322-4600 

 -Guidance 

 -Administration 

 -Parent Conferences 

 -ESE 

 -Technology Assistance 

Attendance – 754-322-4601  

-Accepts messages after hours 

 

http://www.silverlakesmiddle.com/
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